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Project:   WOODLAND OAKS - OFFSITE SANITARY SEWER {located in Woodland 
Shores subdivision, to the south of Woodland Oaks) 
Application Number:  PL2021079 
Application Type: Engineering Plan Review 
Comments Dated: March 26, 2021 

  
Engineering Review 
 
1. HDR's review recommended the upsizing of segments 26-192 to 26-174 and 26-174 to 26-173. The 

plans from ES did not include the upsizing of segment 26-174 to 26-173. Revised. 
2. Existing manhole numbers should be shown. Added. 
3. Sheet C.402: Sta. 2+14.60 should be 2+09.74? Revised with new alignment. 
4. Specifications don't seem to be aligned with the intent. Sheet C.402 called out PVC replacement pipe. 

Specification seems geared towards HOPE with little to no mention of PVC. PVC has to be restrained 
to be used for pipe bursting. This needs to be clarified in the specifications. Also, PVC can't be used 
with pneumatic bursting head. Revised. 

5. References are made to VCP jacking pipe and fittings and FRP and Polymer concrete jacking pipe 
and fittings. These paragraphs don't seem necessary unless there is something that I am missing 
Revised. 

6. There are questions concerning the final flowline elevation of the pipe once pipe bursting is 
complete. It appears at least two of the manholes may have no drop across the inverts in the present 
condition. After pipe bursting, it is our understanding the pipe will match the existing flowline elevation, 
and the pipe bursting will cause the pipe to move in the upward direction rather than downward. Please 
confirm, because if this is not the case, there may be issues. Revised. 

7. Please change the title of the plans to "Woodland Oaks Off-Site Sanitary Sewer Improvements". If 
desired, you may choose to note that the improvements are located within the Woodland Shores 
subdivision, but the title needs to reflect Woodland Oaks. Revised. 

 
Please forward all comments or concerns to Matthew Schlicht. 


